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Dear Friends of the Foundation, 

 

For the past 26 years, the Port Edwards Education 

Foundation (PEEF) has been providing money to enhance 

creative and diverse educational experiences for Port Edwards students. To date, 

the Foundation has provided grants totaling $318,378 for this purpose. This year 

alone we have already provided $7,054 to fund grants for the following 

opportunities for Port students: 

• Color My World: Giving Color to Our Thoughts in a Pandemic World 

• Cardio Boxing 

• Planting Pear Trees for Future Healthy Snacks 

• Strings for Beginners (Grades 4 & 5) 

As a result of the pandemic, we had fewer grant requests than usual last spring, so 

we will be offering a second opportunity for teachers to submit grants this fall. 

 

It is through our fundraising campaign each fall and our golf scramble each summer 

that we are able to provide these grants. The Foundation is deeply appreciative of 

the time and effort put in by staff to write the grant proposals that provide so many 

wonderful enrichment activities for Port students. We are equally appreciative of 

you, our donors, whose generosity helps fund these grants. 

 

We thank you for your past support and hope you will continue to support us with 

your contributions this year and in the future. With your help, we promise to 

continue our efforts to provide enhanced learning experiences for the children of 

the school district. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Corey Searles, 

PEEF President 

 

 

 
Our special thanks to Ed Heuer for 

25 years of service to the Foundation. 

He and his wife, Mary, are shown enjoying 

a ride in the homecoming parade.



 

 

 


